PRESCHOOL WEEKLY BRIEF

Week Commencing the 24" of April 2022

The children have been so excited this
week as they have been learning all
about bars, as they are reading the book
“We’re Going on a Bear Hunt” by
Michael Rosen. They have been looking
at lots of different bears and have drawn
and painted pictures of them. Next
week, the children will continue to
practise retelling the story of “Going on
a Bear Hunt” and have the opportunity
to perform it to their peers at Assembly.
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MESSAGE FROM THE
TEACHERS:

We are looking for ICT resources for the
children to use in the classroom. If you have
any old laptops, mobile phones etc, that are no
longer working, we would love to have them. If
you do, please hand them to your class teacher.

There have been a few
instances of

headlice within EYFS.
Please ensure that

you are checking your ’
child’s hair regularly. o * ;J

HOME ACTIVITY:

Using the link below, practise retelling the story
“We’re going on a Bear Hunt.”

We're Going on a Bear Hunt. »‘ ‘



https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0gyI6ykDwds
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A gentle reminder to return all library
books in order for your child to take a
new book home.
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